Concern for missing Edinburgh
man

[x]

Police are appealing for information to trace a man missing
from the Portobello area.

Harry Allan, who is 46 years old, has been reported missing
from the High Street, Portobello. He has not been seen for a
month and his family are growing increasingly concerned for
his welfare.

Harry 1is described as white, medium build and average height,
with scruffy greying hair, deep set blue eyes, bushy eyebrows
and clean shaven.

Inspector Nick Young said: “Given that Harry has not been seen
for a month we are growing more concerned for his welfare and
anyone with any information than can assist in our search is
urged to contact Police Scotland on 101.”
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